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Upcoming Events  

Week 1 -  May 26-31ðJun 1 
Mon:  Closed Memorial Day  
Tues:   Taco Tues 5:00ð7:00  
Fri:   Casino Night  5:00ð10:30 (See flyer) 
 
Week 2 Jun 2-8 
Mon:  State Vice President Visitation 
 Social 5:00 
 Dinner 6:00 
 Auction 7:00 
 (See Flyer) 
Tues:  No Dinner 
Wed: Emblem Club Mtg 7:00  
 Exec Board Mtg 6:00 
Fri: Dinner off the  menu 5:00-7:00 
 Karaoke, Ladies Night, Birthday Night 

Week 3 Jun 9-15  

Mon:  No Dinner or Mtg  
Tues:  Taco Tues 5:00ð7:00  
Wed:  RV Club Mtg 7:00 
Fri: Flag Day Dinner 5:30  
 Program ï 7:00 (See Flyer) 
 
Week 4 Jun 16-23 
Mon:  Dinner at the Lodge 5:00 
 Lodge Mtg 7:00   
Tues:  Tasty Tues 5:00ð7:00  
Wed: Exec Board Mtg 6:30  
 Emblem Bunco 12:30 Pizza at 11:30 RSVP 
Fri:  Burger Night 5:00-7:00 (See Flyer) 
 Game Nite 7:00 
 
Week 5  Jun 23-29 
Mon:  BINGO Night Door Opens 4:00 (See Flyer)  
Tues:  Taco Tues 5:00ð7:00  
Fri:  Dinner off the Menu 5:00ð7:00  
 Country Western Dance, 6:00-9:00 
  
  
     

Please Make Reservations 

Lodge Information 

Meets First and Third Monday @  7pm 
Except July & September meets Second and Third 

Monday @ 7pm 

 
2055 Elks Drive 

San Bernardino, CA 92404 
 

Secretary: 8:30a-1:00p: M, W, F 
Office: (909) 882-3711 
Fax: (909) 882-2571 

Email: sbelksecretary@gmail.com 
Mailing Address 
P.O. Box: 30836 

San Bernardino, CA 92413 
 

Reservations & Party Coordination 
Office Hours: 10am-5:00p, M-W-F  

cateringelks@gmail.com 
 

(909) 882-2090 
 

www.facebook.com/sanbernardinoelksLodge836 
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Exalted Ruler  

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

As I write this article, I have just attended the first Business Session representing our Lodge at 
the California-Hawaii Elks Association State Convention. I have been to a few of these con-
ventions, and the pride I feel being in a room full of fellow Elks, sitting with other Brothers 
and Sisters from our District as we sing the National Anthem, never ceases to amaze me. 

This month, I am particularly proud of our Lodge. On April 27th, we held the Southeast Dis-
trict Ritual Competition at our Lodge. I was amazed by the number of people who told me 
how beautiful the Lodge was and how welcoming our members were. 

In the competition, several individuals from our team did very well. The Chaplain and Inner Guard took first place 
in their positions and the Esquire and Exalted Ruler not only took first place in their positions, but they also took 
the two "most impressive" awards that were given out. In addition to the Team competition, I personally won the 
11 o'clock toast and Flag Salute Presentation awards and will be representing our Lodge at the State level. I hope 
to do us proud. 

If you haven't visited the Lodge lately, I urge you to come and witness the positive changes we've made. From the 
moment you step through the front door, you'll see the upgrades we've implemented in the last few months. These 
changes are a reflection of our commitment to making the Lodge a place you can be proud to be a member of and 
want to actively participate in its activities. Your presence and participation are crucial in maintaining the vibrancy 
and spirit of our community. 

If you want a reason to come, I recommend grabbing your family and friends and bringing them to our Casino 
Night on May 31st. All money raised will benefit both the California-Hawaii Elks Major Project and the Lodge. 

Also, coming up on Monday, June 3rd we will have our CHEA Association Vice President Visitation. This is 
where the Lodge raises most of the money that we pass on to CHEMPI. This is a fun evening and a great way to 
help support us in doing what Elks do; help kids walk, talk, see, and play. 

That's all for now, make it a great month, and I look forward to seeing YOU at YOUR San Bernardino Elks Lodge. 
 

Sarah Rangel, ER 



 

  

Elk of the Month 

This month, I would like to spotlight a 15-year member of our Lodge, 
Ken Pruitt. We have Ken and his son, Kenny, to thank not only for the 
amazing new front door covers at the Lodge but also for the equally nice 
new wall decoration in the Lodge Room. When we needed help covering 
the damage done to the front doors by a stray dog, Ken stepped up and 
came up with a truly beautiful solution. 

Ken has been a San Bernardino Resident for over 25 years, and he loves 
to spend outdoors with his kids and grandkids; he also owns the compa-
ny Dirty Dino Metal, which designed and created the door coverings. 
Thank you, Ken, for helping our Lodge when we sorely needed it 
and helping to make the outside of our Lodge as beautiful as the people 
inside. 

 

 

 

Volunteer of the Month 

It's impossible to choose just one volunteer for this month. I have instead chosen who I consider to be the Lodge 
Restoration Crew. This consists of Jason Valenzuela, Candace Valenzuela, G Guerrero, Holly Guerrero, and Ralph 
Rangel. Over the last month, these five have spent countless hours at the Lodge getting everything looking amazing 
in preparation for the Ritual Competition and for us to open the Lodge up to the public for BINGO starting in June. 
And have they ever achieved their goals? The Lodge is looking better than it has in as long as I can remember, and 
according to what other members have said, I'm not the only one who thinks so. Thank you to all who have made 
the Lodge a source of pride for all members. 



 

  

 

Due to some scheduling issues, the 
date for the golf outing had to be 
postponed, but I am pleased to an-
nounce that on Wednesday, May 1, 
ten (10) Veterans from the LINKS 
Program at the LLVAMC joined our 
Elks Golf Group at Shandin Hills 

Golf Course for a round of golf.  After their morning on 
the course, they went to the Lodge for lunch.  Lodge Golf 
Chair, Tom Poole, hosted the event and reported that eve-
ryone had a great time!!  LLVAMC Lead Recreational 
Therapist, Aaron Hunt, organized the Veterans that 
played and as he reported back to me, we agreed that this 
should become an annual event.  YAY!!! 

 

Just received word that the VA Loma Linda Veteran Baby Shower if going to be held on July 26, 2024.  They are 
requesting that ALL donations be delivered to the Voluntary Services Office during the last week of June.  This 
will give them time to inventory their donations and prepare the gifts for the new parents.  They have, once again, 
given us a very extensive ñWish Listò, but I would like for our donations to be specific to what we do BESTé   

Diapers ï Newborn to Size 4 

Baby Wipes 

Diaper Bags 

Receiving Blankets 

If you would like to donate any of these items for the Veterans Baby Shower, please bring them to the Lodge by 
Wednesday, June 19.  If you would like to donate cash, I will shop for you. Thank you for your continued sup-
port, 
 

Beth Alexander, Chair, Lodge Veterans Committee 

 

Secretary 

My Fellow Members, 
 
As you know summer is approaching. "Everything good, and everything magical hap-
pens between the month of June through August". So, let's get out and enjoy the beau-
tiful sunshine. But continue to stay safe. 

 

Birthday Dinner's for the month of June: Come and enjoy your birthday dinner at the 
Elks Lodge on June 07, 2024. Please look for your dinner coupon in your bulletin 
along with the drink coupon. 

Remember to bring it to the Lodge on birthday Friday to receive your dinner & drink.  
It's also Karaoke Night so come and sing.  

Bless all  
 Rudy Vargas, Secretary 

Veterans News 


